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The vast majority of game fish in the US are not in native waters. Within the past 100 years we have modified
the environments by purposely introducing "invasive" species and added even more through poor practices.
Over larger periods of time climates change. Over the past 2,000 years there has been large warm and large
cold swings in temperature. Why would we think our introduction of species would not be affected by natural
temperature change? This is true no matter which side of the MMGW debate one sits.



